G ’ Western Area,
P Health Service Executive,

)
/// Mayo University Hospital,
Saolta

Co. Mayo,
Gripa Ollscoile Ciiram Sldinte Ireland
University Health Care Group F23 H529’

Tel: (094) 9042000

Our Ref: CD/LG
20" December, 2022

Clir. Alan Dillon,
Constituency Office,
New Antrim Street,
Castlebar,

Co. Mayo.

F23 VEOO.

Ref: PQ60450/22.

“To ask the Minister for Health if a permanent registrar will be appointed to the
renal unit at Mayo University Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the
matter. -Alan Dillon.”

Dear Mr Dillon,

In reference to the above query; the appointment is not a permanent registrar post; the
appointment would be part of the ongoing NCHD allocation. All registrar posts are on
a contract basis and are rarely permanent posts. The position is currently filled.

| hope that clarifies the matter.

Kind Regards,

Catherine Donohoe
Hospital Manager




